
 

 

 

Madeley Camp Australia OSHC | 24th February 2015 

PUPIL FREE DAY! 

What a fun filled fortnight at Camp Australia. We launched our sports 
club with the help of sports fans and our educator Luke. We practised 
our skills in soccer, footy and cricket too.  

We have had children and parents request to start their homework in 
the afternoon so we have also commenced a homework club where 
children work on tasks set by their classroom teacher and or 
complete activity sheets provided by our educators.  

There has been endless talent and creativity expressed in the arts 
and crafts zones with children making colourful and sparkling 
jewellery boxes and masks. We have a wall of paintings as the 
children prove they love to paint pictures and experiment with 
different textures. 

The children have been helping cook up some treats to celebrate two 
birthdays we had in one week and no surprise the most popular 
request was chocolate cake. We also enjoyed cooking cups of 
noodles, pikelets and spaghetti.  

We have good news to announce as we have opened an opportunity 
for parents to book their children into our service on the pupil free 
day. We will be open on Tuesday the 3rd of March 2015 from 7am-
6pm with a range of activities to get involved with including arts and 
crafts, sports and games, cooking and much more. You can book on 
line or with the Coordinator. 

See you again soon! 

Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 


